M E M O R A N D U M
TO:                                                                             FROM:  Martin O’Brien

DATE:                                                                        SUBJECT: Toolbox talks

As from the end of May we are now back to the toolbox style of training.  Although we are already completing weekly a set of talks, we need to be doing two from each site.  The headings are from our index and a new clear format will follow shortly to be used.
